
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Media Contacts: 
Christine Meyer 317-232-2843 
Rachel Harkin 317-234-4384 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 13, 2019 

 

 

Media Advisory:  
New Indiana Driver’s License and Identification Card Design 

 
WHO: BMV Commissioner Peter L. Lacy, BMV Chief Operating Officer Kevin Garvey, BMV 

Executive Director Credential Programs Steve Leak 
 
WHAT:  BMV Commissioner Peter L. Lacy is hosting a media event at the Beech Grove Branch 

in Indianapolis. The event is designed to introduce Hoosiers to the new look and 
features of Indiana’s state issued driver’s license and identification card (credentials). 
Commissioner Lacy and fellow BMV leadership will be available to answer questions 
about the new credential design.  

 
WHY: The BMV wants to make all Hoosiers aware of visual and tactile security features of 

new Indiana credentials.  
 
WHEN:  Monday, June 17, 2019 from 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE:  Beech Grove BMV Branch 

3841 S. Emerson Ave, Beech Grove, IN 46107 
 
Please note: No interviews will be granted in advance of Monday’s event. Follow up interview 
opportunities will be available after the 17th. Cursory information about the new card design is 
available at https://www.in.gov/bmv/2895.htm. 
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